
June 18. 1997

Dr. Sushil P(lfai
S, A Grace General Hospital
Laboratory Medicine
24\ LeMarchani Road
SI. John·s. NF AlE 11'9

Dear Dr. Parai:

This is a follow up on our conversation in the Site Chiefs' meeting yesterday and
the phone conversation early this morning. You filled in the immuno request for the two
cases ~ou arc complaining about (our #'s 4185-97 and 4 187-97. Grace's #'s 5476-97 and
5326-97) on June 2. 1997(Monday). The stains were completed on June 5. 1997
(Thursday). I am attaching copies of the request fOnTIS for these two cases to sho\\ that
the histoch has signed the completion of the procedure on June 5. 1997.

I think you may be experiencing problems with the transportation system. You
ma) \\ant to discuss this issue a li£1lc further in one of the depanment meeting. As for
the work in our immunohistochemistry lab. I think it is being done within the time limits
\\l' have agreed upon in the past.

Please. accept my best regards.

Sincen:l) Yours.

Mahmoud A. Khalifa. MD. PhD. FRCPC
ASSISTANT PROFESSOR OF PATHOLOGY
SITE CIIIEF OF PAnIOLOGY, THE GENERAL HOSPITAL

Enclosures: Copies oflhc t\\O request fOnTIS

l.'C: Drs. D. Haeger! and D. Cook
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